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To the Senate Judiciary Committee:
 
Please vote YES on SB 797. This bill will alert police officers when someone tries to buy a gun
who shouldn't be, helping them do their jobs. We need saner regulations around guns in this
country. Let’s start in Oregon.
 
Thank you,
Sharon and Jayde Donnelly

952 NE 73rd Avenue
Hillsboro, OR 97124
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